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Latest News and Updates 

Fr. David’s Reflection: 
 
Throughout this Easter Season (Year A), our 2nd reading on Sunday has come from the 1st letter of St. Peter, our first 
pope. This letter is part of what are referred to as the “catholic epistles.” Unlike the letters that are written to a specific 
church or community, the catholic epistles are addressed to the church as a whole. (We remember that the word catholic 
means universal). This tradition of writing to the Church at large continues today and is carried on primarily through the 
Encyclicals of the Holy Father. 
 
This particular letter (1st Peter) is addressed to the Christians who have been scattered throughout the territory due to the 
persecution suffered by the early Church to remind them that their lives should be marked with hope and joy in the midst 
of the sufferings they are undergoing for the sake of Christ. 
 
St. Peter expects their lives to be a living testimony to the hope and joy that comes from following Christ, and their            
testimony should be so obvious that the people they encounter are inquiring about this life. St. Peter exhorts them         
(and us) to be ready to provide a reason for their hope. 
 
2 questions:   

1) does your life reflect this Christian Hope?  
2) are you ready to provide an answer to the questions your life provokes? 
 
There is much information available to help us come to a deeper understanding of what we believe so that when 

we are asked, we are able to give an answer. Here are a few online resources to get you started:  
 

From Dr. Scott Hahn: https://stpaulcenter.com/bible-studies/ 
 

• St. Thomas Aquinas’ Summa Theologica https://www.newadvent.org/summa/ 
 

• Catechism of the Catholic Church https://www.vatican.va/archive/ENG0015/_INDEX.HTM 
 

• Beginning Catholic https://www.beginningcatholic.com/ 
 

• Scripture Catholic https://www.beginningcatholic.com/ 
 

• Online RCIA topics/material https://mycatholic.life/rcia/ 
 
NOVENA TO THE HOLY SPIRIT FOR THE SEVEN GIFTS 
The novena in honor of the Holy Spirit is the oldest of all novenas since it was first made at the direction of Our Lord 
Himself when He sent His apostles back to Jerusalem to await the coming of the Holy Spirit on the first Pentecost. It is 
still the only novena officially prescribed by the Church. Addressed to the Third Person of the Blessed Trinity, it is a 
powerful plea for the light and strength and love so sorely needed by every Christian. This Novena begins on Friday of 
the 6th Week of Easter. 
 
The daily prayers can be found here: https://www.ewtn.com/catholicism/devotions/novena-to-the-holy-spirit-for-the-
seven-gifts-309 
 
• Please pray for our young people who are receiving their 1st Holy Communion this weekend. 
 
• Next weekend, the youth of our parish will be having a bake sale after the Masses to raise funds for their summer 

trip to the Steubenville Youth Conference in Orlando. Please be generous. 
 
• Last Saturday evening we had a wonderful Wine and Cheese social to celebrate our 49th anniversary of the           

dedication of our parish. About 175 people attended and many of them expressed a desire to do it more often.            
If you want to serve on the team to help facilitate this, please contact the Parish Office. 

 
• Also, at the Wine and Cheese we announced our plans for our 50th anniversary Gala which will be next May 4, 2024 

at Deerwood Country Club. It’s going to be a great night with dinner, live music, dancing, an auction, and much 
more. Save the date and stay tuned for more details. 
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Prayer & Worship 
Eucharistic Exposition and Adoration 
Monday & Friday 9:30 am - Noon  
Wednesday 9:30 am - 7:00 pm & 
4th Thursday 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
1st Friday Exposition continues through the night, ending 
with Benediction at 8:30 am Saturday morning.  
To sign up for one hour with the Lord, click here. 
 

Intercessory Prayer If you or if you know        
someone who is struggling, suffering, or otherwise in 
need of God's help and would like our team to pray with 
you. Contact Joan Triglia for more info, 
joan7619@att.net.                     
 

Prayer Requests for our Deployed Military 
Ryan Santos  
 

Prayers for Expectant Mothers,   
Bridget Koehr, Jenny Christian, Shannon Messink,  

Kay Gari, Lauren Craig, Jessica Seymour, Jessica Stanley, 
Natalie Carreno, Maggie Rolince, Lizabeth Naughton, 
Gabie Boster, Makenzie Francis, Emilee Schellenberg, 

and Josie Delac 
 

If you wish to be on the expectant mother prayer list, 
please contact Catherine Murphy: trigliacm@gmail.com. 
 

Welcome the Newly Baptized,  
 

Lucas Russel, son of Mitchell and Jillian Swanson  
 

Antonella, daughter of Dritan and Erica Lako  
 

Welcome New Parishioners,   
Megan Devine, the Hynes family, Thomas Harrow 
 

Altar Flowers:  
 

This weekend’s Altar Flowers were donated  
in loving memory of Kane and Dietzel mothers  by 

Bernie Dietzel 
 

If you would like donate $70 per arrangement in          
remembrance of a loved one, birthday blessing,                  
anniversary blessing, or whatever your intention may be, 
please call the Parish Office. Thank you for your support. 

Virginia Carlson  
John Schmitz  
Doreen Saracco 
Rich Ruiz 
Kinsley Green 
Sue Cassidy 
Pat Sears 
Carol Kasprik 

Eduardo Morales  
Don Moynahan  
Angela F. Trombino 
Agatha Choi 
Flavia Langan 
Noah Langan 
Jack Krings 
Austin Idle  
Merrill Jacobs 

Marie Giambrone  
Carol Kuhn 
Paula Griesbach  
Omar Vargas 
Codi Kimbal 
James Luten 
Charles Swan 
Shelley Emerick 
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, May 15 

7:00 am    †Adam Hartle 

9:00 am    †Annette Auerback 
 

Tuesday, May 16 

7:00 am    Special intention for Charlie Sloan 

9:00 am    †Kathy & Wayne Chatelain 
 

Wednesday, May 17 

7:00 am    †Trudy Harris  

9:00 am    †Robert Bahl 

7:00 pm   †Wayne David 
 

Thursday, May 18 

7:00 am   Special Intention for Daniel Esperanza 

9:00 am   Anniversary blessings for †George & Margaret 
    Helow 
 

Friday, May 19 

7:00 am   †Jeff Reynolds 

9:00 am   †William L. Washburn  
 

Saturday, May 20 

9:00 am    †Terrell Kelly 

4:00 pm   †Glynn Thomas 
 

Sunday, May 21 

7:00 am    †Richard Simpson   
9:00 am    For the people entrusted to the care of the pastor 
11:00 am  †Sally Quinn  
5:00 m      Special intention for Cathy, Chrissy & Sam      
  Hunt 
 

 

For the Sick and Infirm 

Staff 

Coordinator of Adult Discipleship | Christopher Mueller | cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com  

Coordinator of Youth Discipleship | Josie Delac | jdelac@holyfamilyjax.com 

Director of Music Ministry | Kimberly Conway | kconway@holyfamilyjax.com 

Parish Administrator | Patricia Lombardo | plombardo@holyfamilyjax.com 

School Principal |  Matthew Moloney | mmoloney@hfcatholicschool.com 

School Admissions |  Allyson Anderson | aanderson@hfcatholicschool.com 

https://holyfamilyjax.com/adoration-of-the-blessed-sacrament


Activities and Announcements  
Youth Discipleship  
 

BE LOVE REVOLUTION: All high school girls are 
invited to Bible study this Tuesday from 6:30 - 8:00 pm 
in the Youth Room, bring a friend!  
  
FRATERNUS: All young men in 6th -12th grade and 
their fathers are welcome to join the men of our parish 
every Tuesday from 6:00 - 8:30 pm in the Parish Life 
Center for food, fellowship, and a discussion on the       
virtues!  
 
MOTHER & DAUGHTER TEA PARTY:  On May 
20th from 9:00 - 11:30 am, we will be having a mother 
daughter tea party! All girl's 1st-5th grades and their moms 
are invited:) We will meet for Mass at 9:00 am followed 
by breakfast in the Parish Life Center. Please email 
aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com to RSVP. 
 
 

Adult Discipleship 
 

Young Adults (20’s and 30’s):  
Thursdays  |  7:00-9:00 pm  |   
Parish Life Center Youth Room. 
 

Catholicism 101 (Adult Faith Formation): Tuesdays | 
6:45-8:15PM | Parish Life Center Room 211. 
 

Upcoming Sessions: 
5/16: Fruits of the Holy Spirit 
5/23: The Spirit and Our Lady 
 

Becoming Catholic: Are you interested in becoming  
Catholic or need to receive the rest of your sacraments? 
Email Chris Mueller (cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com). 

Music Ministry 
Our responsorial psalm this week comes from  Psalm 66, 
and at most of our Masses we will sing the musical setting 
by Francesca LaRosa. Psalm 66 - Let All the Earth Cry 
Out to God - Francesca LaRosa (LIVE with chanted          
verses) Psalm 66 tells us to sing praise to the glory of His 
name. It is the second of four Psalms which calls upon the 
whole earth to praise God. Though in the history of this 
Psalm, God is known as the God of Israel, he is forever the 
Creator, King, and Lord of all the earth. Therefore, the 
whole earth shouts with joy to God! (vs.1) Verse 4 says, “ 
“All the earth will worship You, and will sing praises to 
You; they will sing praises to Your name.” This psalm  
correlates with our Readings during the Easter season 
which proclaim how the Good News is spread to the         
Gentiles. Thus, all the earth and not just the Israelites sing 
of God’s glory. This week, we will sing the hymn, All 
Creatures of our God and King, which beautifully                
expresses the theme of all the earth praising God. All 
Creatures of Our God and King (Tune: Lasst uns Erfreuen 
- 4vv) [with lyrics for  congregations] The sentiment is 
culminated with the final verse, Let all things their Creator 
bless, and worship God in humbleness. We will also sing, 
Jubilate Alleluia, a Taize setting of Psalm 66, Jubilate,  
Alleluia. The refrain sung in Latin, Jubilate deo omnis    
terra, is the response from today’s psalm and translates to, 
Shout to God with joy, all peoples of the earth. At the 9:00 
am Mass, the Adult Choir will sing, If You Love Me, by 
John Ness Beck. The text for this anthem comes from       
today’s Gospel reading from St. John, “If you love me, 
keep my commandments” (John 14:15)  

Choir Schedule:   
Easter 6      9am Adult Choir  
Ascension  9am Adult Choir and 11am Children’s Choir  
Pentecost  11am Children's Choir  

 
May Procession:  Come gather on May 18 at the Na-
tional Shrine of Our Lady of La Leche at Mission  Nombre 
de Dios in St. Augustine and celebrate our Diocesan May 
Procession. A May Crowning is a traditional Roman      
Catholic ritual held during the month of May. A statue of 
the Blessed Mother is adorned with a floral crown or       
garland as part of a solemn procession  honoring Mary as 
"The Queen of May."  
 

Special Edition of Theology on Tap 
June 10 
Join us for a lively faith-filled discussion, food and fellow-
ship for young adults (ages 21+) at 7:00 pm at the Cody 
Family Enrichment Center, 4152 Loretto Rd. in Jackson-
ville following the Florida Eucharistic Congress. Our guest 
speaker is Father Rafael Capó, vice president for Mission 
Ministry and dean of theology at St. Thomas University in 
Miami Gardens. For more information, contact Robin 
Shipley at (904) 262-3200 or mail  rshipley@dosafl.com.    

Catechisis of the Good Shepherd 
Adult Level 1 Formation Course 
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Catechesis of the Good 
Shepherd 
CGS is a Montessori based      
approach to the spiritual        
formation of children ages 3-6. 
We meet once a week             
September through May in The 
Atrium, located on the 2nd floor 
of the Parish Life Center. If you 
are interested in registering your 
child(ren), please email Jenny Bayo at 
bayo.jennifer@gmail.com or click the convenient         
QR Code shown here. 
 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
HOT HOT HOT!  If you enjoy the warmth of          
summer, why not sign up for the Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend and bring some more warmth and 
intimacy to your marriage. Sign up today to attend an 
upcoming Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 
on 21-23 July 2023 in Jacksonville, FL, or 3-5                   
November 2023 in Titusville, FL.  For more                 
information visit our website at wwme.org or e-mail:  
Applications@FLCN-wwme.org. 
Or contact Walt & Viv Paskowski at 
waltviv.wwme@gmail.com if you have any questions.  
  

Pilgrimage to Turkey with Fr. Mason 
Join Fr. Mason and Patti Lombardo on an amazing     
Pilgrimage to Turkey October 9-20, 2023. Visit the 
ruins  of the Seven Churches of Turkey which the  
apostle John wrote about in Revelation (the last book 
of the New Testament). Tour includes visits to Ephesus 
(House of the Virgin Mary), Smyrna, Pergamum, 
Thyatira. Sardis, Philadelphia, Laodicea, and more. 
The Holy Mass will be celebrated at important holy 
sites.  For more information, pick up a flyer in front of 
the Parish Office. 

Activities and Announcements  

Rosary Makers Ministry will meet on           
Monday, May 15, at 6:30 pm, in Parish Life Center, 
Room 204. We will have a special guest, George 
Ndegwa from Kenya, a regular recipient of our rosaries, 
to learn about his mission to Kenyan prisons, and the 
importance of our rosaries to that work. We look forward 
to meeting him.  

All are welcome to join in our work of spreading              
devotion to the Rosary, and we are happy to teach you 
the craft.  Questions? rosary@holyfamilyjax.com 
 

Young at Heart 
 

A seniors group for 55 and over will be having their last  
meeting before summer break. We will be meeting in the 
Parish Life Center on Sunday, May 21st after the 11:00 
Mass. Join us for a potluck luncheon and a fun game of 
BINGO.  
 

See you then, Janice Copley, jgcopley209@gmail.com. 
 

Deermeadows Baptist Church  
Our neighbors next door, are in need of jelly in plastic 
bottles and 1lb rice bags for their Food Pantry. If you 
are able to help, please drop those items in the wooden 
box in the Narthex. Please do not donate any other food 
items except for requested jelly and rice. Thank you for 
your help. 

 
Safe Environment 
The Diocese of  St. Augustine treats all allegations of          
sexual misconduct seriously and deals with all allega-
tions in a prompt, confidential, and thorough manner. To           
Report Abuse, call the police or the Department of         
Children & Families at (800) 962‐2873; or call the              
Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator at                         
(904) 208‐6979 or e-mail inquiries@dosafl.com.                   
To report abuse by a bishop, call (904) 276‐1562;  
visit.reportbishopabuse.org.  
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General Information 
Prayer Lists If you would like to be included on our prayer lists: For the Deployed Military, Expectant Mothers, or 
the Sick and Infirm; or if you no longer need to be on any of the prayer lists, please call the Parish Office.  
 

Poor Boxes are located by the east and west side of the doors of the church. All poor donations are given to our       
St. Vincent de Paul Society to help all those within our 32256 zip code area. 
 

Stop in and Light a Candle in the Church. Candles are lit for prayer intentions. To "light a candle  for someone" 
indicates one's intention to say a prayer for another  person, and the candle symbolizes that  prayer. Thank you. 
 

FORMED Catholic Faith on Demand. Are you looking for great Catholic entertainment and educational resources,  
movies on the lives of the saints, and much, much more? Check out formed.org. Signing on is easy! Use access code 
G89FGR. 

Parish App  Holy Family has an APP for Apple and Android phones. Our APP allows us to send you  
useful and  important messages regarding our parish life and events, and allows you to reply to messages or 
RSVP for events. It has many more features, including “World News”.  
 

On-line Giving  Thank you to everyone who continues to be so generous with the financial support of our parish. There are a 

lot of great things happening and your generosity is greatly appreciated and will enable the church to minister to our community.  
Give through Faith Direct and Venmo at holyfamilyjax.com, or TEXT-TO-GIVE: text a dollar amount to                              
(904) 747-8001. Follow the link to complete a one-time registration page. After you register, you can give any time by 
texting a dollar amount using the same mobile number. 
 

Updating Information: If any of your information has changed since you have registered with us, we would love 
to have your updated information; please visit https://holyfamilyjax.com/my-account or call the Parish Office at (904) 
641-5838. You can also add your photo. 
 

Community Outreach 
 

Ministry to the Sick Do you have a loved one or friend who cannot attend Mass and would like to receive Holy 
Communion? Send an email to Gloria Fabian at gloriafabian@aol.com to schedule a visit. 
 

GriefShare is a 13-week Christ centered grief support program for those who are dealing with the loss of a family member or 

friend. Each session is independent so you can start at any time. Please contact Kevin Gartland at kevin.gartland08@comcast.net.  
 

Helping Hands offers aid and assistance to our friends and neighbors who are in need. Please contact the parish 
office or email helpinghands@holyfamilyjax.com.   
 

St. Anne’s Group is for mothers with young children to get together and grow in faith, and for their children to 
play together and become closer to Jesus. Visit our Facebook page, link is on website or send an email to Mackenzie 
macmiller615@yahoo.com.  
 

Wildcat Fathers Club Dads of our school students who want to grow spiritually and fraternally, and offer their 
time and talent to the parish community.   
 

Prayer Shawls Available free to those who are in need of comfort and/or healing. If you would one to give to            
family or friend please email the Parish Office. 
 

Food Donations Needed! Deermeadows Baptist Church food pantry is seeking donations of rice, pasta, pasta 
sauce, jelly, canned beef stew, canned soups, powdered milk, and cereal. (No glass jars please). Drop off items in the 
narthex under the table between the men’s restroom and the nursing mother’s room.   
 
 

Confidential Resources 
 

Crisis Pregnancy?  
• Women’s Help Center 904-398-5143 & Lifeline Resources, Inc.  904-642-9000. Provides free             

pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, & baby/maternity items for mothers and families.  

 

•      Rachel’s Vineyard is a safe place to renew, rebuild & redeem hearts broken by abortion. Come and receive 
peace, forgiveness of self and others and the compassion of God. These retreats are private, strictly confidential and 
for people of all faiths. Call 904-221-3232 or email rachelsvineyardjax@yahoo.com. All calls & inquiries are         
confidential. Our next English retreat will be on September 8-10 and Spanish retreat will be October 6-8, 2023   
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https://formed.org/
mailto:kevin.gartland08@comcast.net
mailto:macmiller615@yahoo.com


If you would like 

to volunteer, 

please click here  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe1CmpvB0_2_mOyrEGxAMqN-s8ehh2O8-Rl1S2OuwsJS9vYMg/viewform







